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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                 Friday 7th March, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day Wonders! 

We had a wonderful celebration of reading on World Book Day this week. The children enjoyed stories 

(and cookies) with teachers and younger peers.  It was also one of the first days that everyone could 

play on the grass and the field was filled with spectacular display of fabulous pyjamas and colourful 

characters racing across the field at lunchtime - it really was a joy to see.  Thank you to the staff for 

all their hard work making the day so special and to families for all your support with organising such an 

amazing array of pyjamas and costumes!  

 

Gardening Club 

Gardening Club started again this week, run by our superstar 

volunteers - Jenny and Fiona.  They have lots of amazing plans for 

the season ahead and have been organising their new shed with tools 

in preparation. Our beautiful camelias, at the front of school, have 

just started to flower in the pots which were kindly donated by 

local businesses and families last spring.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring has arrived! 
Do you want to try some family 

activities to spot the signs of 

spring? Use this QR code to find 

some super ideas to try at home. 
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Sporting highlights… 

Well done to our Netball Team for competing at Heber this 

week. A big thank you to Mrs Gibson, Mrs Hughes and Miss 

Comish for organising and coaching the team- they have 

inspired such enthusiasm that the girls have been out on court 

all week practising during lunchtimes!    

 

English Alpine Championships 

Congratulations to one of our pupils who took part in the 

English Alpine Championships and came 15th over half term – a 

super achievement! 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Bolton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Local events… 

We have some amazing news … 

Tattenhall Beer Festival has very kindly offered their financial  

support to developing our outdoor area with some of the proceeds 

from their festival. We are absolutely thrilled that they have chosen 

our school and will be sharing more 

news about our ideas over the next few 

months.  

 

TADS (Tattenhall Amateur Dramatic 

Society) are showing a production of 

‘Who Killed the Postmistress?’ on 

Friday 4th and Saturday 5th April. They 

are selling raffle tickets and have very 

kindly offered to donate the proceeds 

to school to be used for equipment to 

develop music and drama. 

 

We feel very priviledged to have such amazing support from our village 

communuity.  It means so much to our staff and children and will help us 

to continue to actively grow and resource our dynamic, creative 

curriculum. 

Dates for Spring Term 

 10th - 14th March  - STEM week 

 20th March- 6.45pm (Gates open from 6.30pm) official showing of ‘Our Village, Our Future’, on 

outdoor screen in school grounds- all members of the community welcome. 

 21st March- Comic Relief- ‘80s’ 

 26th – 28th March Year 4 Residential Trip 

 28th March - Spring Bingo 

  1st April 1.30pm- 2.30pm Easter Performance -Year 3 & 4 

 2nd April  9.30am-10.30am  Easter Performance - Year 3 & 4 

 1st, 2nd/ 3rd April- Parents’ Evening 

 4th April – School closes for Easter Holidays 

 



   

    


